
Benson Polytechnic High School 

Grand Opening 
Celebration!
Please join us for the Grand Opening of the newly 
modernized Benson Polytechnic High School.

Saturday, September 14th, 2024 at 10:00a.m. 
546 NE 12th Avenue Portland

10:00a.m. 

Ribbon Cutting 
Ceremony at the 
front of School

11:00a.m. 
to 1:00p.m. 

Tours of the 
New Campus

For more information visit 
the Benson project website.http://www.pps.net/Page/14873

http://www.pps.net/Page/1838

http://www.pps.net/Page/1838

